
 

 

 

 

 

 

Frogwell Primary School Newsletter 

17th October 2023 – end of Term 1 

 

Attendance 

Whole-school attendance for the academic year to date was 95.7%, which is slightly 

above the national figure for the year to date. This is a huge improvement on last 

year so well done everyone! 

The top classes for Term 1 attendance were: 

1. Halls Class 98.8% 

2. Donaldson Class 97.8% 

3. Lewis Class 96.9% 

Halls Class (Year 1) are therefore the first winners of our termly attendance reward 

prize. The class will help to choose the prize they would like! Well done Halls Class! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Job vacancy 
We have a vacancy for a fixed-term MDSA/Lunchtime Playworker. This job is for 12.00-13.30 every day in 

term time (38 weeks per year). All the details about the job and how to apply can be found on our 

school website at https://frogwell-primary-school.secure-primarysite.net/vacancies/  

The closing date is 4pm on Monday 30th October. Frogwell Primary School is committed to safeguarding 

and promoting the welfare of children and young people and expects all staff and volunteers to share this 

commitment. All applicants will be subject to a full Disclosure and Barring Service check. 

 

 

 

Cake sale 31st October 
Parent Pond are running a 

Spooky Bake Sale after school 

on Tuesday 31st October. 

Cake/bake donations only 

from Donaldson, Potter, Halls 

and Dahl Classes this time 

please (it will be the other 

classes baking next time!). All 

classes can attend the sale 

and buy cakes. Please can 

the relevant classes bring their 

bakes in on the morning of 31st 

October with allergens clearly 

labelled.  

 

 
 
 

 

Cakes to be 

donated by 

Donaldson, Potter, 

Halls and Dahl 

Classes please! 

 

https://frogwell-primary-school.secure-primarysite.net/vacancies/


Children’s news 
 

 

 

Rosie S has been awarded a Blue Peter badge! Rosie drew a picture of the Blue Peter dog with a cactus, and 

made a suggestion that they should do an episode on cacti. Here’s a picture of Rosie with her badge, and 

a picture of the letter they wrote back. Well done, Rosie! 

  
 

       

 

 

 

 

     

 

 

Parents’ Evenings and Open Classrooms 
It was great to see so many parents and carers at last week’s parents’ evenings and this week’s Open 

Classrooms session. We hope to see even more of you at the next Open Classrooms on Wednesday 29th 

November.  
 

 
 

 

Happy half term!  

See you all back at school on Monday 30th October! 

   
 

 

Diary dates for 2023-24 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Wed 18th October TD day – school closed to children 

Thurs 19th – Fri 27th October  Half term 

Monday 30th October  • Start of Term 2 for children 

• Year 6 residential trip to The Beacon 

Wednesday 29th November Open Classrooms 15.15-15.40 

Saturday 9th December  Parent Pond Christmas Fair 

Wed 20th December  Last day of Term 2 

 

 

Remaining Teacher Training Day dates for 2023/24 

The school will be closed to children on: 

• Wednesday 18th October 2023 

• Monday 19th February 2024 

• Thursday 28th March 2024  

• Friday 5th July 202 



 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 


